
 

 

NOTICE FOR BAYSHORE RESIDENTS  
 
   

PRE-AUTHORIZED PAYMENT DELAY 
 

On Friday November 2, 2018  

Larlyn Accounting Department did advise  

that a glitch between processing Novembers  

Pre-Authorized Payments occurred 

 

They anticipate this issue to be resolved by the end 

of this week (November 9th 2018), kindly review your 

bank statement to ensure that this payment has 

been completed 

 

 

 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

November 5, 2018(viaMAXTV) 


